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23 November 2004 
 
By Fax and By Post 
(Fax No.: 2869 6794) 
 
Clerk to Bills Committee 
Legislative Council Building 
8 Jackson Road Central 
Hong Kong 
 
Attn: Ms Connie Szeto 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
  
Bills Committee on Companies (Amendment) Bill 2004   
 
I refer to your letter of 10 November 2004 seeking our views on the Companies (Amendment) 
Bill 2004 (the Bill). 
 
We do not have any specific comments on the contents of the Bill and therefore, we will not 
provide a written submission. However, we would like to express our support for the Bill. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Doris Pak 
Commission Secretary  
 
DPnc/04L241 
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